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November 6, 2024
Chapter 977 meeting minutes
Called to order: 7:15 pm

President Don Downs called the meeting to order and led everyone in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
There were ___43___ members and guests present for the meeting.

Membership: Nancy Marquis
Welcome to all of our guests this evening!
-   Jim and Karen Holsapple, parents of April Sedlak.

They recently moved to Lake City and wanted to check out our chapter
- Rob and Lori (bought Norm Taylor’s house)
- Lawrence P., who now lives on Cessna Ct.

Treasurer: Mark Sires
$12,542 in the bank
EAA Renewal and taxes are coming up, so be sure to get your dues in!

Fly-outs - Mark Wiencek
2nd Annual Pilots w Presents December 14 at Lake City Airport.
Santa will be attending again! Bring a new unwrapped toy for
Toys 4 Tots and get a free lunch!
11:00 am - 1:00 pm - Kids under 12 are free
Car & airplane displays
We received a $400 donation from Wal-Mart for food
Dale Condy will be grilling hot dogs

Young Eagles
Our last Flying Rally on October 12th was wonderful!
We fl ew 56 kids with 11 pilots! 
Thank you to all of our volunteers who help make the event so successful.
Hope you enjoyed the photos from tonight’s meeting!

Thank you to Mary Beth Downs for setting up cookies this evening!
Our volunteer bakers were Mary Beth and Carol Campbell
We need volunteers! Sign up to bring a treat for January’s meeting! Contact Mary Beth Downs.

Housekeeping
A few roof leaks have been located that occurred during the hurricanes. Plans to fi x them are 
already underway.

VMC IMC Meeting- the event date for November will be announced soon. Watch your emails!

This is Chapter Election month!
At this time, we don’t have any spots open for directors
President is up for re-election - and by a show of hands (or lack thereof) there are no volunteers to take 
the position at this time. Don has agreed to stay on as our President for another term.



Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm        Submitted by April Sedlak, Secretary
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Join us for our MONTHLY MEETING
EAA Chapter 977 holds a monthly meeting in which all aviation enthusiasts are welcome. The meeting is held on the 

first Wednesday of every month. Doors open at 7PM, meeting starts promptly at 7:15PM.
Meeting location is at the permanent home of EAA Chapter 977 which is located on Cannon Creek Airpark (15FL). 

Our street address is 288 SW Challenger Lane, Lake City, FL, 32025

Mark your calendars for the upcoming holiday season!
November 20th - Movie Night
Dec 4th - Cart Parade & Soup Dinner in place of December meeting 
Dec 18th - Movie Night
Dec 14th - Pilots with Presents in the morning, then the  
Cannon Creek Christmas Party in the evening

January Chapter meeting: By show of hands from members present,
the meeting has been moved to January 8th

Anyone who has a LYCOMING engine, you may have gotten an email for an AD.
They are having a problem with the bushings. Don is getting more information on this issue. If you have 
any questions, please contact Don.

This year’s Cannon Creek & Friends Christmas party is December 14th!
Join your friends and neighbors for a wonderful dinner, desserts, entertainment and of course our 
gorgeous baskets!
Tickets are now available! $45 per person. Please see one of these ladies to buy yours!
Betsy Foti (386-867-3477), Laura Shippee (774-454-9115), Vicki Shanks (240-
475-3016),
or April Sedlak (386-984-8204). 
Reservation deadline is December 9, but don’t wait until the last minute!

This year’s performers will be Billy Aldrich’s group AND Tony, the karaoke guy 
from the Jennings’ hangar parties

Tonight’s program: April Sedlak and Nancy Marquis, our Young Eagles 
Coordinators, are sharing photos from our last Workshop in September and the 
last Flying Rally in October

Thank you to Karen Smith for organizing our 50/50 this evening!
Drawn by our new neighbors, Rob & Lori
Our winner is Mike Corbett - Congratulations!
He donated his winnings back to the chapter. Thanks, Mike!


